
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 5:13 PM 
To: Madison, Steve 
Subject: FW: City Commission District 6 

Steve: 

Since we last spoke, my current work schedule has demanded more of my time and I will 
not be able to sit on the CDC commission for a second term. Please see my email 
attached below. 

I will keep in mind the other city commissions, that Takako recommended, since the 
timing of the meetings may be more conducive to my schedule. 

I am continuing to stay involved in community events and issues as much as possible, 
and look forward to working with you again in the future. 

Sincerely, 
Lainie Miller 


